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Special interest 

 The Shawl Knitting Ministry Needs YOU! Call 
the office to find out more information. 

 Our St. Anastasia Ladies Association          
invites ALL women of the parish to come    
to fellowship! 

St. Anastasia  

 
Habitat for Humanity  
has started their 2020 
Apostles Build here in  

St. Augustine.  12 Local 
churches and ministries 

have combined volunteer 
labor and financial  

support to build a new 
Habitat home.  

 
Volunteers of  
St. Anastasia  

started the latest project 
on October 9, 2020.  

 
Habitat For Humanity is 
an excellent opportunity 
to work together to help 

those in need of  
affordable housing in  

our community.  

God Is On The Move! 

 
First Reconciliation 
Workshop took 
place in the St. Enda 
of Aran Formation 
Center on Sunday 
October 18th!   
 
It was the first 
workshop in a  
series to help our 
First Communicants 
prepare the way of 
the Lord! 
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THANK YOU FOR YOUR SERVICE! 

 

Thank you to 

the  

St. Anastasia 

Ladies  

Association 

who hosted  

the Veterans 

Day  

Breakfast  

following 

Mass! 

 

Opening Night 
for the  

2020-2021 
St. Anastasia 

Concert Series 
was a great 

success! 
 

Social distancing 
was provided for 
our guests in the 

church and  
a live stream 

broadcast gave 
us the ability to 
share this gift of 
music with our  
homebound 

friends! 



St. Anastasia Catholic Church  

5205 A1A South 

St. Augustine, FL 32080 
 

Phone: 904-471-5364 

Fax: 904-471-7448 

Web: www.saccfl.org 

 
Reflection: 
 

“In all created things discern the providence and  
wisdom of God, and in all things give Him thanks.”  

- St. Teresa of Avila 

Our Annual Thanksgiving Dinner…….with a twist! 

Plans for Christmas Mass celebrations are 
underway.  To adhere to the guidelines 
of Social Distancing we are preparing  
St. Jude Celebration Hall for Christmas 
Eve Masses! 
 
If you haven’t already done so, please 
take a moment and visit the parish  
website at www.saccfl.org “From The 
Pastor’s Desk” to fill out the attendance 
survey.  
 

Your help will be greatly appreciated as 
we finalize our plans! 

TO GO Containers  

replaced the plates,  

but the Turkey Talk  

still went on!   
 

Our Youth Ministry did a 

wonderful job of safely 

serving our parishioners 

the annual Thanksgiving 

Meal and offered a 

great Live Stream 

presentation that 

included music, prayer 

and some fun trivia! 
 

Fr. Tim & Fr. Jared got  

into the spirit wearing  

their Thanksgiving  

hats too! 

http://www.coraevans.com/blog/article/14-Of-The-Most-Powerful-Peace-Quotes-From-St-Teresa-Of-Avila

